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God Wills it David O'Connell
2017-07-05 God Wills It is a
comprehensive study of presidential
religious rhetoric. Using careful
analysis of hundreds of transcripts,
David O'Connell reveals the hidden
strategy behind presidential
religious speech. He asks when and
why religious language is used, and
when it is, whether such language is
influential.Case studies explore the
religious arguments presidents have
made to defend their decisions on
issues like defense spending,
environmental protection, and
presidential scandals. O'Connell
provides strong evidence that when
religious rhetoric is used public
opinion typically goes against the
president, the media reacts harshly
to his words, and Congress fails to
do as he wants. An experimental
chapter casts even further doubt on
the persuasiveness of religious
rhetoric.God Wills It shows that
presidents do not talk this way
because they want to. Presidents like
Jimmy Carter and George H.W. Bush
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were quite uncomfortable using faith
to promote their agendas. They did so
because they felt they must. God
Wills It shows that even if
presidents attempt to call on the
deity, the more important question
remains: Will God come when they do?
Jesus for President Pack Shane
Claiborne 2012-01-31 Addresses the
relationship between faith and
allegiance, arguing that the ultimate
hope of individuals lies not in
partisan political options but in
Jesus and the incarnation of the
politic of the church as a people
"set apart" from this world.
The Intentional Christian Community
Handbook David Janzen 2012-11 This
book shares the wisdom of many
communities in many locales over the
last half century.
"The Kingdom of God is Within You"
graf Leo Tolstoy 1894 The Kingdom of
God Is Within You, is a non-fiction
book written by Leo Tolstoy. A
philosophical treatise, the book was
first published in Germany in 1894
after being banned in his home
country of Russia. It is the
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culmination of thirty years of
Tolstoy's thinking, and lays out a
new organization for society based on
a literal Christian
interpretation.The Kingdom of God is
Within You is a key text for
Tolstoyan, nonviolent resistance, and
Christian anarchist movements.
Radical David Platt 2012-02-28 WHAT
IS JESUS WORTH TO YOU? It's easy for
American Christians to forget how
Jesus said his followers would
actually live, what their new
lifestyle would actually look like.
They would, he said, leave behind
security, money, convenience, even
family for him. They would abandon
everything for the gospel. They would
take up their crosses daily... BUT
WHO DO YOU KNOW WHO LIVES LIKE THAT?
DO YOU? In Radical, David Platt
challenges you to consider with an
open heart how we have manipulated
the gospel to fit our cultural
preferences. He shows what Jesus
actually said about being his
disciple--then invites you to believe
and obey what you have heard. And he
tells the dramatic story of what is
happening as a successful" suburban
church decides to get serious about
the gospel according to Jesus.
Finally, he urges you to join in The
Radical Experiment -- a one-year
journey in authentic discipleship
that will transform how you live in a
world that desperately needs the Good
News Jesus came to bring. (From the
2010 edition)"
Jesus Wants to Save Christians Rob
Bell 2009-03-17 There is a church not
too far from us that recently added a
$25 million addition to their
building. Our local newspaper ran a
front-page story not too long ago
about a study revealing that one in
five people in our city lives in
poverty. This is a book about those
two numbers. Jesus Wants to save
Christians is a book about faith and
fear, wealth and war, poverty, power,
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safety, terror, Bibles, bombs, and
homeland insecurity. It's about empty
empires and the truth that
everybody's a priest. It's about
oppression, occupation, and what
happens when Christians support,
animate and participate in the very
things Jesus came to set people free
from. It's about what it means to be
a part of the church of Jesus in a
world where some people fly planes
into buildings while others pick up
groceries in Hummers.
Anarchy and Christianity Jacques
Ellul 2011-05-18 Jacque Ellul blends
politics, theology, history, and
exposition in this analysis of the
relationship between political
anarchy and biblical faith. While he
clarifies the views of each and how
they can be related, his aim is not
to proselytize either anarchists into
Christianity or Christians into
anarchy. On the one hand, suggests
Ellul, anarchists need to understand
that much of their criticism of
Christianity applies only to the form
of religion that developed, not to
biblical faith. Christians, on the
other hand, need to look at the
biblical texts and not reject anarchy
as a political option, for it seems
closest to biblical thinking. After
charting the background of his own
interest in the subject, Ellul
defines what he means by anarchy: the
nonviolent repudiation of authority.
He goes on to look at the Bible as
the source of anarchy (in the sense
of nondomination, not disorder),
working through Old Testament
history, Jesus' ministry, and finally
the early church's view of power as
reflected in the New Testament
writings.
Reading While Black Esau McCaulley
2020-09-01 Reading Scripture from the
perspective of Black church tradition
can help us connect with a rich faith
history and address the urgent issues
of our times. Demonstrating an
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ongoing conversation between the
collective Black experience and the
Bible, New Testament scholar Esau
McCaulley shares a personal and
scholarly testament to the power and
hope of Black biblical
interpretation.
God's Economy Jonathan WilsonHartgrove 2009 This practical guide
to the good life details how to enjoy
a rich, satisfying lifestyle, no
matter how much or how little money
you have. Rather than being at the
mercy of unpredictable market
factors, you'll learn how to thrive
in God's economy of abundance as you
tap into a wealth of community and
generosity.
Letters to a Future Church Chris
Lewis 2012-04-07 Exiled on the island
of Patmos, the apostle John found
himself one day in the presence of
the Son of God. As he fell down to
worship, the apostle was commanded to
write what he saw and heard, and to
record and send messages to seven
churches, encouraging them and
challenging them in the way of the
Lord. That was then; this is now.
What might the Spirit say to our
churches today? What might the Spirit
be saying to you? Chris Lewis and the
Epiphaneia Network put that question
to their friends. This book includes
some of the responses they got. With
contributions from such significant
voices as Andy Crouch Ron Sider Tim
Challies Peter Rollins Sarah Lance
Makoto Fujimura and others, Letters
to a Future Church paints a portrait
of the world as we have it and the
mission we have in it. You may find
your calling in this book; you may
even find your own voice.
Jesus Outside the Lines Scott Sauls
2015-03-01 Whether the issue of the
day on Twitter, Facebook, or cable
news is our sexuality, political
divides, or the perceived conflict
between faith and science, todays
media pushes each one of us into a
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frustrating clash between two
opposing sides. Polarizing, usagainst-them discussions divide us
and distract us from thinking clearly
and communicating lovingly with
others. Scott Sauls, like many of us,
is weary of the bickering and is
seeking a way of truth and beauty
through the conflicts. Jesus Outside
the Lines presents Jesus as this way.
Scott shows us how the words and
actions of Jesus reveal a response
that does not perpetuate the
destructive fray. Jesus offers us a
way forwardaway from harshness,
caricatures, and stereotypes. In
Jesus Outside the Lines, you will
experience a fresh perspective of
Jesus, who will not (and should not)
fit into the sides.
The Politics of Social Media
Manipulation Richard Rogers
2020-10-23 Disinformation and socalled fake news are contemporary
phenomena with rich histories.
Disinformation, or the willful
introduction of false information for
the purposes of causing harm, recalls
infamous foreign interference
operations in national media systems.
Outcries over fake news, or dubious
stories with the trappings of news,
have coincided with the introduction
of new media technologies that
disrupt the publication, distribution
and consumption of news -- from the
so-called rumour-mongering
broadsheets centuries ago to the
blogosphere recently. Designating a
news organization as fake, or der
Lügenpresse, has a darker history,
associated with authoritarian regimes
or populist bombast diminishing the
reputation of 'elite media' and the
value of inconvenient truths. In a
series of empirical studies, using
digital methods and data journalism,
we inquire into the extent to which
social media have enabled the
penetration of foreign disinformation
operations, the widespread
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publication and spread of dubious
content as well as extreme
commentators with considerable
followings attacking mainstream media
as fake.
Pointing to the Pasturelands J. I.
Packer 2021-11-10 All theology is
doxology. Anglican theologian J. I.
Packer was one of the most widely
respected Christian writers of the
twentieth century. Author of over
forty books and named one of the most
influential evangelicals by Time
magazine and the readers of
Christianity Today, Packer's impact
is immense. He was known for profound
theological writing that was always
lively and worshipful. Pointing to
the Pasturelands recovers several
decades of Packer's contributions to
the pages of Christianity Today. This
includes his editorial columns,
longer articles, and brief answers to
readers' theology questions. The book
concludes with a profile of Packer
from Mark A. Noll. Enjoy timeless
insights from a man whose life was
devoted to knowing God and making him
known.
Jesus for President Shane Claiborne
2009-08-30 Jesus for President is a
radical manifesto to awaken the
Christian political imagination,
reminding us that our ultimate hope
lies not in partisan political
options but in Jesus and the
incarnation of the peculiar politic
of the church as a people 'set apart'
from this world. In what can be
termed lyrical theology, Jesus for
President poetically weaves together
words and images to sing (rather than
dictate) its message. It is a
collaboration of Shane Claiborne's
writing and stories, Chris Haw's
reflections and research, and Chico
Fajardo-Heflin's art and design.
Drawing upon the work of biblical
theologians, the lessons of church
history, and the examples of modernday saints and ordinary radicals,
jesus-for-president-politics-ordinary-radicals-shane-claiborne

Jesus for President stirs the
imagination of what the Church could
look like if it placed its faith in
Jesus instead of Caesar. A fresh look
at Christianity and empire, Jesus for
President transcends questions of
'Should I vote or not?' and 'Which
candidate?' by thinking creatively
about the fundamental issues of faith
and allegiance. It's written for
those who seek to follow Jesus,
rediscover the spirit of the early
church, and incarnate the kingdom of
God.
God Conversations Tania Harris 2017
How do I know it's God? is one of the
most commonly asked questions of new
and mature Christians alike, and the
aim of God Conversations is to both
equip and inspire the reader and show
them that hearing the voice of the
Spirit is accessible to everyone who
chooses to follow Jesus. Most
Christians know that God speaks, yet
struggle with how to recognise his
voice in their everyday lives. What
does God's voice sound like? How do
we know if what we're hearing is from
God? Stories of God talking to his
people abound throughout the Bible,
but we usually only get the
highlights. We read; "And God said to
Joseph; 'Go to Egypt'," and then;
"Mary and Joseph left for Egypt." We
don't get a blow-by-blow description
of how God spoke. We don't receive a
detailed explanation of how they knew
it was God, and we don't get to see
what was going on inside their heads
as they acted on what they'd heard.
In God Conversations, international
speaker and pastor Tania Harris
shares insights from her own journey
about hearing God's voice. You'll get
to eavesdrop on some contemporary
conversations with God in the light
of his communication with the ancient
characters of the Bible. Part memoir,
part teaching, this unique and
creative collection of stories will
help you to recognise God's voice
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when he speaks and how to respond
when you do.
Red Letter Revolution Shane Claiborne
2012-10-08 For all the Christians
facing conflict between JesusÆ words
and their own lives, for all the nonChristians who feel they rarely see
JesusÆ commands reflected in the
choices of his followers, Red Letter
Revolution is a blueprint for a new
kind of Christianity, one consciously
centered on the words of Jesus, the
BibleÆs ôred letters.ö Framed as a
captivating dialogue between Shane
Claiborne, a progressive young
evangelical, and Tony Campolo, a
seasoned pastor and professor of
sociology, Red Letter Revolution is a
life-altering manifesto for skeptics
and Christians alike. It is a call to
a lifestyle that considers first and
foremost JesusÆ explicit, liberating
message of sacrificial love. Shane
and Tony candidly bring the words of
Jesus to bear on contemporary issues
of violence, community, Islam, hell,
sexuality, civil disobedience, and
twenty other critical topics for
people of faith and conscience today.
The resulting conversations reveal
the striking truth that Christians
guided unequivocally by the words of
Jesus will frequently reach
conclusions utterly contrary to those
of mainstream evangelical
Christianity. If the Jesus who speaks
to you through the Gospels is at odds
with the Christian culture you know,
if you have ever wanted to stand up
and say, ôI love Jesus, but thatÆs
not me,ö Red Letter Revolution will
prove that you are not aloneùyou may
have been a Red Letter Christian all
along. Endorsements: ôThis book, by a
young and an elderly Christian, will
help you decide how we Christians
could change the world if we took the
æred letterÆ words of Jesus literally
and seriously.ö ùPresident Jimmy
Carter ôIn Red Letter Revolution the
uncompromised truth of Jesus'
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teachings are given voice by two
modern-day Christian leaders who do
more than preach this Good News. They
walk the talk and lead the way.ö
ùArchbishop Desmond Tutu ôI started
reading this book and couldn't stop.
. . . Thank you, Tony and Shane.
Thank you for this book. May the
movement spread around the world.ö
ùAbuna Elias Chacour,?Melkite
Catholic Archbishop of Galilee ôRed
Letter Revolution is an adrenalineproducing conversation with prophetic
bite.ö ùEugene H. Peterson, author of
The Message Bible ôI cannot overemphasize or exaggerate the richness
of this book.ö ùPhyllis Tickle,
author of Emergence Christianity ôIn
this courageous and well crafted
book, we have a return to the core
message of the Gospel from two
Christians who first tried to live it
themselvesùand only then spoke." ùFr.
Richard Rohr, O.F.M., Center for
Action and Contemplation ôShane
Claiborne and Tony Campolo are two of
the most significant prophetic voices
in the Christian world.ö ùRabbi
Michael Lerner, editor of Tikkun
Magazine (tikkun.org) ôThis is a
must-read book for anyone who is
seeking to take JesusÆ call on their
lives seriously.ö ùJim Wallis,
founder and editor of Sojourners
magazine ôIf you ever wished you
could eavesdrop on a conversation
with two of the world's most
interesting and inspiring Christians,
just turn to page one.ö ùBrian D.
McLaren, author/speaker
(brianmclaren.net)
Making Faith Magnetic Daniel Strange
2021-10-01 How to talk about Jesus in
a way that connects with modern
culture. As followers of Jesus, we
know that the good news is deeply
attractive. But we often fear that to
those on the outside, it comes across
as irrelevant or even repellent.
Sometimes the Christian worldview
feels so out of step with everything
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else going on that we don't know how
to share our faith. However, author
Daniel Strange wants to show you that
the connections are there—in fact,
the longings that our culture cannot
help but express are the very ones
that Jesus fulfils. Building on the
work of theologian J.H. Bavinck, Dan
reveals five recurring themes that
our culture can’t stop talking about,
or, as he puts it, the "five
permanent ‘itches’ that in our work,
rest, and play, we have to vigorously
scratch." From TV to books to social
media, these are the questions we
can't stop asking and the tensions we
can't stop wrestling with—and Jesus
speaks powerfully into each one. This
book will help you to spot these
connections in our culture, excite
you about how Jesus makes sense of
humankind’s deepest questions and
longings, apply them to your own life
first and then equip you to speak of
him to others in a way that is truly
magnetic. "Dan Strange has written
another terrific, down-to-earth book
to help believers engage in fruitful
conversations with friends about
faith." Dr. Timothy Keller, who has
also written the foreword to this
book.
Still Evangelical? Mark Labberton
2018-02-01 Evangelicalism in America
has cracked. What defines the
evangelical social and political
vision—is it the gospel or is it
culture? Edited by Mark Labberton,
this collection of essays offers a
diverse and provocative set of
reflections from evangelical
"insiders" who wrestle with the
question of what it means to be
evangelical in today's polarized
climate.
Smashing the Liquor Machine Mark
Lawrence Schrad 2021-06-22 This is
the history of temperance and
prohibition as you've never read it
before: redefining temperance as a
progressive, global, pro-justice
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movement that affected virtually
every significant world leader from
the eighteenth through early
twentieth centuries. When most people
think of the prohibition era, they
think of speakeasies, rum runners,
and backwoods fundamentalists railing
about the ills of strong drink. In
other words, in the popular
imagination, it is a peculiarly
American history. Yet, as Mark
Lawrence Schrad shows in Smashing the
Liquor Machine, the conventional
scholarship on prohibition is
extremely misleading for a simple
reason: American prohibition was just
one piece of a global phenomenon.
Schrad's pathbreaking history of
prohibition looks at the anti-alcohol
movement around the globe through the
experiences of pro-temperance leaders
like Vladimir Lenin, Leo Tolstoy,
Thomás Masaryk, Kemal Atatürk,
Mahatma Gandhi, and anti-colonial
activists across Europe, Asia,
Africa, and the Middle East. Schrad
argues that temperance wasn't
"American exceptionalism" at all, but
rather one of the most broad-based
and successful transnational social
movements of the modern era. In fact,
Schrad offers a fundamental reappraisal of this colorful era to
reveal that temperance forces
frequently aligned with
progressivism, social justice,
liberal self-determination,
democratic socialism, labor rights,
women's rights, and indigenous
rights. Placing the temperance
movement in a deep global context,
forces us to fundamentally rethink
its role in opposing colonial
exploitation throughout American
history as well. Prohibitionism
united Native American chiefs like
Little Turtle and Black Hawk;
African-American leaders Frederick
Douglass, Ida Wells, and Booker T.
Washington; suffragists Elizabeth
Cady Stanton, Susan B. Anthony, and
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Frances Willard; progressives from
William Lloyd Garrison to William
Jennings Bryan; writers F.E.W. Harper
and Upton Sinclair, and even American
presidents from Thomas Jefferson and
Abraham Lincoln to Theodore Roosevelt
and Woodrow Wilson. Progressives
rather than puritans, the global
temperance movement advocated
communal self-protection against the
corrupt and predatory "liquor
machine" that had become exceedingly
rich off the misery and addictions of
the poor around the world, from the
slums of South Asia to the beerhalls
of Central Europe to the Native
American reservations of the United
States. Unlike many traditional "dry"
histories, Smashing the Liquor
Machine gives voice to minority and
subaltern figures who resisted the
global liquor industry, and further
highlights that the impulses that led
to the temperance movement were far
more progressive and variegated than
American readers have been led to
believe.
That Holy Anarchist Mark Van Steenwyk
2012-06-01 In That Holy Anarchist,
Mark Van Steenwyk explores the
relationship between Christianity and
anarchism. The name of Jesus is
invoked by those in power as well as
those resisting that power. What were
the politics of Jesus and how can
they continue to inform us as we
struggle for justice?
Jesus for President Shane Claiborne
2019-07-30 Jesus for President is a
radical manifesto to awaken the
Christian political imagination,
reminding us that our ultimate hope
lies not in partisan political
options but in Jesus and the
incarnation of the peculiar politic
of the church as a people "set apart"
from this world. In what can be
termed lyrical theology, Jesus for
President poetically weaves together
words and images to sing (rather than
dictate) its message. It is a
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collaboration of Shane Claiborne's
writing and stories, Chris Haw's
reflections and research, and Chico
Fajardo-Heflin's art and design.
Drawing upon the work of biblical
theologians, the lessons of church
history, and the examples of modernday saints and ordinary radicals,
Jesus for President stirs the
imagination of what the Church could
look like if it placed its faith in
Jesus instead of Caesar. A fresh look
at Christianity and empire, Jesus for
President transcends questions of
"Should I vote or not?" and "Which
candidate?" by thinking creatively
about the fundamental issues of faith
and allegiance. It's written for
those who seek to follow Jesus,
rediscover the spirit of the early
church, and incarnate the kingdom of
God.
Becoming the Answer to Our Prayers
Shane Claiborne 2009-10-16 Activists
Shane Claiborne and Jonathan WilsonHartgrove show how prayer and action
must go together. Their exposition of
key Bible passages provides concrete
examples of how a life of prayer
fuels social engagement and the work
of justice.
If the Tomb Is Empty Joby Martin
2022-02-08 A NATIONAL BESTSELLER A
beloved pastor and a New York Times
bestselling author examine scripture
and share inspiring personal stories
to help show the important role that
Jesus’ resurrection plays in our
everyday lives. The Son of God was
crucified, died and buried, and He
lay in the tomb for three days—until
He walked out shining like the sun.
In a culture in which history is
erased or rewritten at will, the
existence of an empty tomb matters.
Why? Because if the tomb is
empty—then anything is possible. In
his first book, Joby Martin, Lead
Pastor of The Church of Eleven22,
dives deep into scripture and traces
the story of salvation by
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highlighting the seven mountains
throughout scripture where God
manifests himself. As he describes
each encounter with God, Martin shows
us how the interaction on each
mountain laid the groundwork for the
sacrifice of Christ on Calvary, and
shows what God revealed about Himself
in the process. He illuminates seven
familiar passages, unveiling how
God's plan for Christ's sacrifice is
threaded throughout scripture, and
shows why Christ's
resurrection—impossible,
unbelievable—means that nothing is
too hard for our God. Ultimately, he
asks readers, Do you live every day
of your life as if the tomb is
empty—or as though Jesus is still
hanging on that cross? Written with
New York Times bestselling author
Charles Martin, If the Tomb is Empty
is an insightful and spiritually rich
examination of what the miracle of
Christ's resurrection means for all
of us.
Pre-Incident Indicators of Terrorist
Incidents Brent L. Smith 2011-01 This
is a print on demand edition of a
hard to find publication. Explores
whether sufficient data exists to
examine the temporal and spatial
relationships that existed in
terrorist group planning, and if so,
could patterns of preparatory conduct
be identified? About one-half of the
terrorists resided, planned, and
prepared for terrorism relatively
close to their eventual target. The
terrorist groups existed for 1,205
days from the first planning meeting
to the date of the actual/planned
terrorist incident. The planning
process for specific acts began 2-3
months prior to the terrorist
incident. This study examined
selected terrorist groups/incidents
in the U.S. from 1980-2002. It
provides for the potential to
identify patterns of conduct that
might lead to intervention prior to
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the commission of the actual
terrorist incidents. Illustrations.
The Awakening of Hope Jonathan
Wilson-Hartgrove 2012-08-21 According
to Jonathan Wilson-Hartgrove,
faithful action is always inspired
and sustained by common
convictions—the basic truths that
have sustained God’s people
throughout every generation. The
Awakening of Hope re-presents
Christian faith by beginning with
stories of faithful witness and
asking, Why? Why do Christians eat
together? Why do we fast? Why would
we rather die than kill? These are
the questions that help us see why
creation and the fall, covenant and
community, ethics and evangelism
matter. This book and its
accompanying DVD project is a
contemporary catechism, celebrating
lives and stories that wouldn’t make
sense if the gospel were not true.
And then going one step further, this
project shares the good news of Jesus
and the way of life that he makes
possible.
Follow Me to Freedom Shane Claiborne
2010-10 Followers of Christ yearn to
see the world changed in
compassionate, positive, effective
ways. As prophetic voices, Shane
Claiborne and John Perkins lead the
way in this move to be the hands,
feet and heart of Jesus. One is
young; the other is decades older.
One is a self - proclaimed reformed
redneck who grew up in the hills of
Tennessee and now lives in inner city Philadelphia; the other is an
African - American civil rights
leader who was almost beaten to death
by police in Mississippi, and went on
to found a reconciliation movement
and counsel three American
presidents. Claiborne and Perkins
draw on more than a century of
combined following and learning,
activating and leading. Together they
craft a timely message for ordinary
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people willing to take radical steps
to see real change happen. They start
with Moses as a model and proceed to
re - imagine the roles of leading and
following in a world desperate for
freedom.
The Irresistible Revolution Shane
Claiborne 2006 A founding member of
The Simple Way, a radical faith
community in North Philadelphia,
describes an authentic faith rooted
in belief, action, and love, offering
an invitation into the movement that
begins inside each individual and
extends into a broken world.
Original. 20,000 first printing.
$15,000 ad/promo.
Searching for God Knows What Donald
Miller 2010-05-24 In Searching for
God Knows What, best-selling author
Donald Miller invites you to
reconnect with a faith worth
believing. With humor, intelligence,
and his trademark writing style, he
shows that relationship is God’s way
of leading us to redemption. And our
need for redemption drives us to
relationship with God. “Being a
Christian,” Miller writes, “is more
like falling in love than
understanding a series of ideas.”
Maybe you are a Christian wondering
what faith you signed up for. Or
maybe you don’t believe anything and
are daring someone—anyone—to show you
a genuine example of authentic faith.
Somewhere beyond the self-help
formulas, fancy marketing, and easy
promises there is a life-changing
experience with God waiting.
Searching for God Knows What weaves
together beautiful stories and fresh
perspectives on the Bible to show one
man’s journey to find it. “Like a
shaken snow globe, Donald Miller’s
newest collection of essays creates a
swirl of ideas about the Christian
life that eventually crystallize into
a lovely landscape . . . [He] is one
of the evangelical book market’s most
creative writers.” —Christianity
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Today “If you have felt that Jesus is
someone you respect and admire—but
Christianity is something that repels
you—Searching for God Knows What will
give you hope that you still can
follow Jesus and be part of a church
without the trappings of organized
religion.” —Dan Kimball Author of The
Emerging Church and Pastor of Vintage
Faith Church, Santa Cruz, CA “For
fans of Blue Like Jazz, I doubt you
will be disappointed. Donald Miller
writes with the wit and vulnerability
that you expect. He perfectly
illustrates important themes in a
genuine and humorous manner . . . For
those who would be reading Miller for
the first time, this would be a great
start.” —Relevant
Iraq Journal 2003 Shane Claiborne
2006-08-01 Letters and e-mails to and
from Shane Claiborne of The Simple
Way, a member of the Iraq Peace Team
which journeyed to Iraq in early 2003
to protest the impending U.S.-led
invasion of that country.
The Lamb's Agenda Samuel Rodriguez
2013 In The Lamb's Agenda Samuel
Rodriguez offers a blueprint for
Christian rejuvenation, a prophetic
call to orient our lives at the nexus
of the cross.
The Universal Christ Richard Rohr
2019-03-05 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER
• From one of the world’s most
influential spiritual thinkers, a
long-awaited book exploring what it
means that Jesus was called “Christ,”
and how this forgotten truth can
restore hope and meaning to our
lives. “Anyone who strives to put
their faith into action will find
encouragement and inspiration in the
pages of this book.”—Melinda Gates In
his decades as a globally recognized
teacher, Richard Rohr has helped
millions realize what is at stake in
matters of faith and spirituality.
Yet Rohr has never written on the
most perennially talked about topic
in Christianity: Jesus. Most know who
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Jesus was, but who was Christ? Is the
word simply Jesus’s last name? Too
often, Rohr writes, our
understandings have been limited by
culture, religious debate, and the
human tendency to put ourselves at
the center. Drawing on scripture,
history, and spiritual practice, Rohr
articulates a transformative view of
Jesus Christ as a portrait of God’s
constant, unfolding work in the
world. “God loves things by becoming
them,” he writes, and Jesus’s life
was meant to declare that humanity
has never been separate from
God—except by its own negative
choice. When we recover this
fundamental truth, faith becomes less
about proving Jesus was God, and more
about learning to recognize the
Creator’s presence all around us, and
in everyone we meet. Thoughtprovoking, practical, and full of
deep hope and vision, The Universal
Christ is a landmark book from one of
our most beloved spiritual writers,
and an invitation to contemplate how
God liberates and loves all that is.
Common Prayer Shane Claiborne
2010-11-23 Common Prayer helps
today’s diverse church pray together
across traditions and denominations.
With an ear to the particulars of how
various liturgical traditions pray,
and using an advisory team of liturgy
experts, the authors have created a
tapestry of prayer that celebrates
the best of each tradition. The book
also includes a unique songbook
composed of music and classic lyrics
to over fifty songs from various
traditions, including African
spirituals, traditional hymns,
Mennonite gathering songs, and Taize
chants. Tools for prayer are
scattered throughout to aid those who
are unfamiliar with liturgy and to
deepen the prayer life of those who
are familiar with liturgical prayer.
Ultimately, Common Prayer makes
liturgy dance, taking the best of the
jesus-for-president-politics-ordinary-radicals-shane-claiborne

old and bringing new life to it with
a fresh fingerprint for the
contemporary renewal of the church.
Churches and individuals who desire a
deeper prayer life and those familiar
with Shane Claiborne and New
Monasticism will enjoy the tools
offered in this book as a fresh take
on liturgy.
Escaping the Beast Michael Burns
2020-07 The intersection of
Christians and Politics.
Beating Guns Shane Claiborne
2019-03-05 ★ Publishers Weekly
starred review Parkland. Las Vegas.
Dallas. Orlando. San Bernardino.
Paris. Charleston. Sutherland
Springs. Newtown. These cities are
now known for the people who were
shot and killed in them. More
Americans have died from guns in the
US in the last fifty years than in
all the wars in American history.
With less than 5% of the world's
population, the people of the US own
nearly half the world's guns. America
also has the most annual gun deaths-homicide, suicide, and accidental gun
deaths--at 105 per day, or more than
38,000 per year. Some people say it's
a heart problem. Others say it's a
gun problem. The authors of Beating
Guns believe it's both. This book is
for people who believe the world
doesn't have to be this way. Inspired
by the prophetic image of beating
swords into plows, Beating Guns
provides a provocative look at gun
violence in America and offers a
clarion call to change our hearts
regarding one of the most significant
moral issues of our time. Bestselling
author, speaker, and activist Shane
Claiborne and Michael Martin show why
Christians should be concerned about
gun violence and how they can be part
of the solution. The authors
transcend stale rhetoric and old
debates about gun control to offer a
creative and productive response.
Full-color images show how guns are
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being turned into tools and musical
instruments across the nation.
Charts, tables, and facts convey the
mind-boggling realities of gun
violence in America, but as the
authors make clear, there is a story
behind every statistic. Beating Guns
allows victims and perpetrators of
gun violence to tell their own
compelling stories, offering hope for
change and helping us reimagine the
world as one that turns from death to
life, where swords become plows and
guns are turned into garden tools.
Red Letter Christianity Shane
Claiborne 2012 In RED LETTER
CHRISTIANITY Shane Claiborne and Tony
Campolo explore what it means to take
seriously the words of Jesus. Both
authors are known for their
commitment to the lifestyle
requisites of the Gospels, and their
belief that real Christianity must
inform the way we live... every day
of our lives. RED LETTER CHRISTIANITY
deals with the crucial questions
facing followers of Jesus today,
including global poverty and
injustice, the growth of the church,
issues of sexuality, the
environment... and many more. Readers
are invited to sit around the table
with Shane and Tony as they discuss
these issues together.
In a Pit with a Lion on a Snowy Day
Mark Batterson 2016 "Featuring allnew bonus material!"--Cover.
From Willow Creek to Sacred Heart
Chris Haw 2012 The bestselling
coauthor of "Jesus for President"
chronicles his fascinating spiritual
journey to evangelical Christianity
and then his return to Catholicism. A
respectful and engaging look at the
megachurch movement and a heartfelt
expression of love for the Catholic
Church's liturgy and its commitment
to the poor.
Executing Grace Shane Claiborne
2016-06-07 In this reasoned
exploration of justice, retribution,
jesus-for-president-politics-ordinary-radicals-shane-claiborne

and redemption, the champion of the
new monastic movement, popular
speaker, and author of the
bestselling The Irresistible
Revolution offers a powerful and
persuasive appeal for the abolition
of the death penalty. The Bible says
an eye for an eye. But is the state’s
taking of a life true—or even
practical—punishment for convicted
prisoners? In this thought-provoking
work, Shane Claiborne explores the
issue of the death penalty and the
contrast between punitive justice and
restorative justice, questioning our
notions of fairness, revenge, and
absolution. Using an historical lens
to frame his argument, Claiborne
draws on testimonials and examples
from Scripture to show how the death
penalty is not the ideal of justice
that many believe. Not only is a life
lost, so too, is the possibility of
mercy and grace. In Executing Grace,
he reminds us of the divine power of
forgiveness, and evokes the
fundamental truth of the Gospel—that
no one, even a criminal, is beyond
redemption.
The Irresistible Revolution Shane
Claiborne 2010-05 Living as an
Ordinary Radical Many of us find
ourselves caught somewhere between
unbelieving activists and inactive
believers. We can write a check to
feed starving children or hold signs
in the streets and feel like we've
made a difference without ever
encountering the faces of the
suffering masses. In this book, Shane
Claiborne describes an au...
The Irresistible Revolution, Updated
and Expanded Shane Claiborne
2016-01-05 In this updated 10th
Anniversary Edition of Irresistible
Revolution, Shane Claiborne uses
unconventional examples from his own
life to stir up questions about the
church and the world, while
challenging readers to truly live out
their Christian faith. With new
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material throughout the book and a
full new chapter, Shane brings
readers up to date on the
"revolution"--adding new stories,
sharing what his community looks like
now, and bringing fresh inspiration
to live out this message in practical
ways. In Irresistible Revolution,
Shane Claiborne describes an
authentic faith rooted in belief,
action, and love, inviting us into a
movement of the Spirit that begins
inside each of us and extends into a

jesus-for-president-politics-ordinary-radicals-shane-claiborne

broken world. "The irresistible
revolution isn't just about going to
heaven when you die but bringing
heaven down as you live. The love
we're talking about is big enough to
set both the oppressed and the
oppressors free. It's about healing
our broken hearts, healing our broken
streets, and healing our broken
world. The revolution we are talking
about begins inside each of us and
extends to the ends of the earth." -Shane Claiborne

12/12

Downloaded from uamsweb.com on June
26, 2022 by guest

